
Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

The students of Grade IX to XII started their online classes from Monday 10th January. During these past 4

days the attendance of students in these classes was very low.

We at school are worried & concerned about their academic learning as it is a continuous process. If a child

misses classes for more than 2 days at a stretch it leads to gaps in his learning process. The Term End

promotional exams are not too far away & in all probability these will be offline. Looking at the current status

of the students we feel that you as parents should convince them to attend online classes regularly awaiting

your support & cooperation for the same.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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